

Sandringham Road, Doncaster DN2 5LS

T: 01302 361880

E: admin@sandringham.school

W: www.sandringham.school

Principal: Mr C Metcalfe

17th March 2022

Dear Parent or Carer,

Information for Parents of Pupils in Lizard Class

Meet the Teacher Sessions

Further to my letter a few weeks ago, I am pleased to provide you with information about our 'meet the teacher sessions' at the start of next term. Similar to the start of the year, sessions will take place in your child's classroom and will include an activity with your child, a chance to meet Miss Southern and for Miss Southern to share any important class information with you.

We are offering the following session times:

- Tuesday 26th April 8:40-9:10am or 2:45-3:15pm
- Thursday 28th April 8:40-9:10am or 2:45-3:15pm

If you are attending a morning session, please come with your child into class at the start of the day. If you are attending an afternoon session, please arrive at 2.45pm and go to your child's classroom door (where you usually collect them). Parents only need to attend one of the sessions and don't need to sign up.

Learning Conferences

Although we had reintroduced restrictions limiting parental visits to the academy, you should have received a 'virtual' learning conference call from us last half-term to discuss your child's progress. I have been made aware that this didn't occur for Lizard Class and I apologise that we did not contact you to provide this information. I have arranged for Miss Southern to phone you before the Easter break to give this update. These calls may come from a withheld number.

During the summer term, we will also offer a more traditional, in-person learning conference to discuss progress and view your child's work. The dates for these will be shared at the start of the new term.



Information about what your child is learning

This information is published on our website at https://www.sandringham.school/year-2/. Teachers are currently amending the plans for what children will be learning next term and we will share our updated information with you as soon as it becomes available. We will also provide you with a summary of next term's planned learning in our end of term newsletter.

Miss Southern is looking forward to speaking with you and meeting you all over the coming weeks. Both she and I want to make sure that you have the information you need to support your child's learning. If there is anything at all we can do to help, please do not hesitate to contact either of us, either in -person, via the school office or by email at lizards@sandringham.school.

Yours sincerely,

Mr C Metcalfe

Principal